
Statement of Reasons  

North Somerset Council (Various Roads, Hutton, Weston-super-Mare), North 

Somerset) 20mph Speed Limit Order 2024 

North Somerset Council proposes to change the speed limit on various roads in 

Hutton from 30mph to 20mph and to alter the extents of the current 30mph, to 

reduce speeds. 

 

The proposed speed limits seek to reinforce people’s assessment of what is a safe 

speed to travel. They are designed to develop safer environments within the road 

system, to encourage greater pedestrian movement and more cycling and to reduce 

the danger to persons or traffic using the road. These changes are supported by the 

Parish Council, Local Member and North Somerset highways team.  

 

David Bailey 

Neighbourhood Traffic and Road Safety 

Place Directorate 

North Somerset Council 

Town Hall 

Walliscote Grove Road 

Weston-super-Mare 

BS23 1UJ 

 

Date: 19th July 2024 

 

 

 




